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Thank you for all your support in ensuring that your children attend school regularly. Next week, we are holding an Attendance Week.  Any child from F2 to Year 6 who is at school every day from Monday 5th February until Friday 9th February will be able to choose a prize from the Attendance Shop.
Half Term dates

This half term is flying by!  A reminder that we break up for half term at 3:00pm on Friday 9th February and return to school at 8:40 am on Monday 19th February.
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School Meals

Did you know that eating a healthy, nutritious meal at lunch time can help your children concentrate in class? Accessing school meals can also help your family save money. Our Chef, Leah and her team in the kitchen offer a range of hot meals each day, as well as jacket potatoes, salads, and sandwiches. All children in Foundation 2, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to receive a free school meal.  You are very welcome to come and sample our school meals – just contact the school office and we will arrange it for you. 
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Parking on Frances Brady Way

As with the majority of schools in the country, we do not have a parent car park. 

We are grateful that, of the parents who do choose to travel to school by car, the vast majority are considerate in where and how they park. However, we are aware that inconsiderate and dangerous parking around our school by a small minority of our parents has become a big problem.

We are aware that a number of parents who bring their children to school in cars, park on Frances Brady Way. Please be aware that this area is now under a parking restriction.  Local residents themselves have to apply for parking permits.  This was put in place as a direct consequence of how some people were choosing to park. There are issues with residents’ drives being obstructed and cars speeding through the streets of the estate before and after school pick up and drop off, putting the safety of our children and others at risk. 

We ask you to act respectfully towards our neighbours and think carefully about where you leave your car.  We would also like to ask that you respect the properties of the people who live there.  Recently, there have been incidents of residents’ gardens being walked across and litter being dropped. Our children’s safety, as well as that of the community, is extremely important to us all.
School Holiday Dates

	Spring Term 2024

	Friday 9th February
	School closes for Half Term

	Monday 19th February
	School re-opens at 8:40 am

	Friday 22nd March
	School closes for Easter Break

	Summer Term 2024

	Tuesday 9th April
	School re-opens

	Monday 6th  May
	Bank Holiday – School closes

	Friday 24th  May
	School closes for half term

	Monday 3rd June
	School re-opens

	Friday 19th July
	School closes for Summer Break
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